
Dear Schools and Churches, 

At this unusual time with schools only partly open and churches closed, we’ve been looking at ways 

to encourage and build-up the children and communities we have worked with – and, of course, to 

bring a little bit of iSingPOP sparkle into their homes. 

Therefore, we are delighted to announce the launch of the iSingPOP YouTube Channel! 

Our Project Leaders are working hard preparing short videos for families to share together during 

this unprecedented time at home. The vlogs will contain a variety of material, all based around the 

songs we teach in school. This week we're focussing on the song 'We're not Alone' and next week we 

will be working through the Easter Story. The short vlogs will include bible stories, songs, activities 

and lots of fun. Please take a look at the welcome video for an introduction and a sneak peak at 

some of the content! 

https://youtu.be/M9jBUW8OnGU 

We are currently in discussions with the Church of England Education Department on how we might 

work together to produce a daily Collective Worship video but, in the meantime, we would be 

delighted if you could share the link with your community and families. We hope it can bring a little 

joy to many people, even in the midst of difficult times.  

 

With love from the iSingPOP Team 

https://youtu.be/M9jBUW8OnGU

